

ALTO MODEL TRAIN MUSEUM ASSOCIATION, INC. January 2007

OFFICERS

George Thompson -	Don Goebel - Board
President	
Denny Haire – Vice	Rod Young - Board
President	
Ruth Miller - Secretary	Dean Wagner - Board
Harry Young - Treasurer	Bob Kelley - Board

LAKEMONT – It's over! Our donations topped \$4000 and our exposure is growing. We passed out information on our "open house" dates and got some good responses from the public. Now we have some time to plan for this summer.

KIDS CLUB – We **still** need to draft some kids at our "open house" sessions into our Kids Club. Applications are on hand. Also, don't forget to hand out our birthday party flyer.

Tom Kahley – Tom has been readmitted to Nason Hospital. He has symptoms of pneumonia with breathing problems.

TTOS – We are on track. The by-laws for the new division are underway. I'll call a meeting sometime later this month for a start up.

NEW ARTICLES—I will welcome input for this modest newsletter from anyone who has something to contribute. Thanks to our California member, Stan Batynski, we get a variety of very interesting articles that show real trains and model trains in comparison.

OPEN HOUSE—Don't forget "open house" on Jan. 27 & 28. We can always use volunteers to run trains, sell goodies and talk to people.

FOOD FOR THOUGHT – Ideas are like rabbits. You get a couple and learn how to handle them and soon you have a dozen. – John Steinbeck

Don Goebel